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 Los Angeles, 21 September 2018 – The Philippine Consulate General in Los Angeles held 
a training for its personnel on the importance and implementation of Senate Bill 1193, also 
known as “Civil Code Section 52.6 - Posting of Public Notices Regarding Slavery and 
Human Trafficking,” which requires certain businesses and establishments within 
California to publicly display a notice containing information regarding human trafficking on 
20 September 2018.  
 
The training was organized by the Assistance to Nationals and Gender and Development 
Section of the Consulate General led by Vice Consul Dyan Kristine Miranda Pastrana.  
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 Photo shows Vice Consul Dyan Miranda Pastrana (center) explaining the nature of labor trafficking 
to the personnel of the Philippine Consulate General in Los Angeles. Vice Consul Pastrana 
stressed the importance and implementation of Senate Bill 1193, also known as “Civil Code 

Section 52.6 - Posting of Public Notices Regarding Slavery and Human Trafficking,” to assist the 
public and trafficking victims in reporting cases of trafficking. 

 
 

 

 


